
 
 

 
To all our valued members both past and present, 
  
These past couple of years have been very trying for the deer breeding industry and every industry 
that it touches. 
  
We have seen the number of deer breeders in the state dwindle significantly, which has caused a 
strain on many businesses and families. 
  
One such family is your Deer Breeders Corporation family. 
  
As you are each aware, the DBC is a non-profit organization which relies solely on donations to 
fund operations, and the current environment has put a significant strain on that funding source. 
  
Although the passion for our members and the deer breeding industry has never been stronger, 
your board has made the responsible decision to dissolve the organization. 
  
I believe it to be extremely important that each of you are aware that we will do so with the same 
integrity and character that the organization was founded on, ensuring all obligations are handled 
appropriately. 
  
We want to thank every member for their support over the years, the long list of board members 
that have donated their time to the DBC over the years, our employees over the years for their 
dedication, and all the many friends, family, and vendor partners that have supported us over the 
years. 
  
We would like to give a special thanks to Cati Timmons, Sarah Luckey, and Hannah Dempsey who 
have been the backbone of this organization for a long time. 
  
These ladies faced the headwinds “straight on” and “chin up” through all the challenges. 
  
God bless each one of you. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
The DBC Board of Directors 


